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Dear Don: 

LABORATORY OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

December 17, 1969 

I ' m ashamed to admit it, but I still have never had 
the chance to transcribe the tapes I have of the flint­
knapping session at the Jurgens site in 1968. Since dam 
planning on taking the flint-knapping course r from Dick 
Daugherty and Henry Irwin next semester, perhaps I shall 
find an excuse to take the time then. But in the meantime, 
might I ask you for some information on your flint-knapping 
course? Will a class similar to last year ' s summer session 
be held again in 1970? And if so, are there any funds 
available for support while in session? And who might I 
contact about applying for the class? 

I spent last summer doing a detailed attribute analysis 
of the Cody points from the Jurgens site, after finally 
deciding what I was looking at and how to record my obser­
vations---now it ' s time for me to actua lly do some knapping 
rather than just look under a microscope. I have some 
interesting ideas about the Eden-Scottsbluff manufacture 
that I would like to talk over with you sometime as well, 
to see how plausible they might be in tight of the practical 
realities of working flint. I do hope you will be offering 
the class again this coming summer, and that I can manage to 
get into it this time. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Ruthann Knudson 
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